
Get involved in an international blended course!  
If you are a BA, MA or PhD student interested in 
multilingualism and multiculturalism, apply for 
our Blended Intensive Program, carried out by 7
European and 2 North-African universities. You will 
be trained to innovative fieldwork methodology
for gathering data about the languages of people 
and places, past and present, and will contribute 
to the growth of EUROTALES, a collaborative
Museum/Lab that displays the languages of our 
communities.  

Successful applicants will be offered a mobility 
grant and travel to Rome, and will be awarded 6
ECTS.  

Practical details 
Virtual lectures and workshops: 20 hours (10 
weekly appointments on Fridays, 2PM CEST, from 
November 3rd, 2023 to December 15th, 2023) 

Physical mobility in Rome: 20 hours (4 hours a day
of activities – fieldwork, seminars, conversations 
with writers and scholars, from January 8th to
January 12th, 2024)  

Apply online by September 30th, 2023 

https://civis.eu/en/civis-courses/linguistic-cultures-and-
communities-in-europe-past-and-present-building-the-
eurotales-museum 

Please note that to be awarded the 6 ECTS you will 
need to attend both the virtual and physical 
workshops, and complete your assignments. For 
further info contact nadia.cannata@uniroma1.it 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Linguistic cultures and communities in Europe (past and 

present). Building the EUROTALES museum 
CIVIS project hosted by Sapienza University, Rome in collaboration with the universities of Aix-Marseille, Athens, 

Bucharest, Casablanca, Glasgow, Madrid, Sfax, Stockholm 


